





www.bernardmizeki.org.za lindile.batwa@gmail.com +27 83 425 6249

4 August 2015

## **LETTER OF APPRICIATION FOR HOSTING PEXCO MEETING**

I greet you in the name of our risen Lord Jesus Christ, and hope that this letter finds you in good health and spirits as the guild.

I write this letter on behalf of the Provincial Executive Committee of St Bernard Mizeki Men's Guild to thank you for accepting our urgent request to host PEXCO meeting on 10-11 July 2015.

Your assistance and warmth in welcoming the members of the provincial executive has not gone unnoticed. We are fully aware of the mammoth task meetings of this nature carry, and the inconvenience planning these may cause. We are grateful. Please do convey our message of appreciation also to the ladies that ensured that we are adequately fed for the duration of our meeting.

Yours in Christ

Lindile Batwa ON BEHALF OF PEXCO Provincial Secretary

St. Bernard Mizeki Men's Guild +27 83 425 6249

**President**: Rev E Masoka; **Chairman**: Bro M Tsika; **Sec**: Bro L Batwa; **Dep Sec**: Bro K Dube; **Treasurer**: Bro M Genu; **Chaplain**: Rev L Tyali; **Com Officer**: Bro F Maki; **Social Dev**: Bro M Bosega; **T&DO**: Rev S Myeko; **Legal Adv**: Bro S Pule

Page 1